Emerald Ridge Maintenance Corporation

www.emeraldridgersm.com

Dear Residents,

Emerald Ridge Maintenance Corporation would like to prepare you as we enter the spring season. Please be aware that this time of year bobcats, skunks, snakes, mountain lions, coyotes, and many other types of wildlife, may be seen in your area. Please consider the following precautionary tips:

- Feed your pets indoors
- Keep backyard gates and garages closed
- Keep your yard clean
- Walk pets on a leash
- Use frightening devices (anything loud to scare animals off)

If you encounter threatening wildlife, please contact the County of Orange Animal Control immediately at 714-935-6848.

Sincerely,

At the Direction of the Board of Directors, Emerald Ridge Maintenance Corporation

Chelsea Gentry

Chelsea Gentry Associate Community Association Manager cgentry@keystonepacific.com